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Wendy Venoit was featured in a Law360 article that discusses her move to Cozen O'Connor. "Boston

is such a thriving market for construction and it's somewhat underserved by construction firms,

interestingly enough," Wendy said. "I'm really looking forward to the opportunity to build an office from

the ground up with people that I really want to work with, and developing an atmosphere of not only

hard work, but camaraderie, professionalism, and teamwork."

To read the full article, click here.
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